Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region Il — Central Luzon
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

Capitol Compound, City of Malolos, Bulacan

August 07, 2017

To: Public Secondary School Heads

Please be informed that the Consultative Meeting of all Guidance Counselors/Teachers and
officers of Bulacan ESP Teachers Association in preparation for the Youth Development Session will be
rescheduled on August 18, 2017, 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM at Pulong Buhangin National High School.

Transportation expenses in attending the meeting may be charged against school/local funds
subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Dissemination of the contents of this letter to all concerned is highly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

ROMEO M. ALIP, Ph. D, CESO V
Schools Division Superintenden
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